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Comments: Being a young whitewater kayaker growing up in the beautiful state of Idaho, I have always heard

stories of the beautiful south fork of the salmon river! One of the most beautiful over night runs in all of Idaho. I

have dreamt of the day to paddle this river filled with amazing whitewater, plentiful wildlife, and it's beautiful

views. Hearing about the Stibnite gold mine project that will polute the south fork of the salmon makes me terribly

sad. For a river to that has been here and the home of wildlife for many many years. It's sad to think the prospect

of a gold mine could put all of this in danger. So please stop this project! For the better of Idaho and it's beautiful

rivers and wildlife!


